The New MTK
Newsletter

Relaunch of the MTK School Newsletter

Dear MTK community,

On this special day, when we
commemorate the life achievements
of our influential leader Heydar
Aliyev, we wish to join the
celebration with a heartfelt gift to
our dear school community. Itis
with great pleasure that we share
with you the New MTK Newsletter.

This is an initiative motivated by our
school leaders, teachers and
students to keep the community
informed about the latest
developments, upcoming activities,
projects and accomplishments that
make us grow as an international
school.

In this issue, you will find
contributions and announcements
from our distinguished editorial
committee, which is composed of
enthusiastic students with a lot of
potential and the passion to explore
an exciting experience as school
reporters. They are led by our no less
enthusiastic and hard-working Head
of the English Department Ms.
Khadija Jafarova.

Thanks to the Stage leaders, Ms.
Adila Aliyeva (Preschool), Ms.

Zulfiya Rasulova (Primary) and Mr.

Atabay Guliyev (Secondary) for
their contributions by updating
the school community about
what has happened in their
sections during the last weeks.

Do not miss it!

Our MTK School Newsletter will
be one of our official ways of
communication. We anticipate a
huge success reflected simply in
reading it regularly and enjoying
its informative content.

This is a joint effort to support the
exponential growth the school is
experiencing in our aim to
improve our communications
systems. Enjoy reading!

Sincerely,

Nelson Urrego, PhD
School Principal
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In Recognition of an Inspiring Life:
Hevdar Alivev
By Nargiz Taghiyeva 7i2 student

Our nationwide leader, the architect of modern Azerbaijan,
Heydar Aliyev was born on May 10, 1923. As our school is named
in honor of Heydar Aliyev, we had a special event for this
occasion.

Heydar Aliyev was born on 10th of May in 1923 in Nakhchivan and
passed away on 12th of December in 2003 in Cleveland, Ohio. He
graduated from the Nakhchivan pedagogical school.

After graduating in 1939 he entered the Architecture Department of the industrial institute of
Azerbaijan (now state of Oil Academy of Azerbaijan). Heydar Aliyev headed a department at the
People's Commissarriat of Internal Affairs of the Autonomous Soviet Socialist Republic of
Nakhchivan since 1941, and in 1944,he was sent to work at state security bodies. He received an
education in the cities of Leningrad and Moscow. Heydar Aliyev graduated from the History
Department of the Azerbaijan State University in 1957. Later he worked for 25 years at state
security bodies. Heydar Aliyev worked as a deputy chairman of the State Security Committee
under the Council of Ministers of the Azerbaijan SSR since 1964. From 1967 he held the office of
chairman of the committee and rose to the rank of a major general.

Heydar Aliyev was appointed a first deputy
chairman of the USSR's Council of Ministers. While
he was in this position, he headed the most
significant areas of the USSR's economic, social and
cultural lives. Heydar Aliyev has been a deputy of
the Supreme Soviets of the USSR and the
Azerbaijan SSR for 20 years,and worked as a first
deputy chairman of the USSR's Council of Ministers
for 5 years.

In bound with the tragedy committed on 20 January 1990 in
Baku by the Soviet troops, Heydar Aliyev, appearing the next
day at the Representative Office of Azerbaijan in Moscow with a
statement,demanded that the organizers and executors of the
crime committed against the people of Azerbaijan be
punished.Heydar Aliyev had held the post of chairman of the
Supreme Assembly of the Autonomous Republic of Nakhchivan
in 1991-1993.

In 1992 at the constituent congress of the New Azerbaijan Party
in Nakchivan,he was elected chairman of the party.In may-june
1993,when as a result of a crisis in the government,the country
was on the verge of a civil was and faced the peril of losing

independence ,the people of Azerbaijan demanded to bring Heydar Aliyev to power, and then
leaders of Azerbaijan were obliged to officially invite Heydar Aliyev to Baku. On 15 June 1993,
Heydar Aliyev was elected chairman of the Supreme Soviet of Azerbaijan, and on 24 June, by a
resolution of the National Assembly, he proceeded to fulfilling the authorities of the President
of the Republic of Azerbaijan. On October 31993, as a result of the nationwide vote, Heydar
Aliyev was elected President of the Republic of Azerbaijan. He led our country for 10 years until
he passed away. We will always remmember our national leader Heydar Aliyev with love, respect
and admiration.




On 8 May 2024 at 11.30 an event “Follow the steps of the leader and be a winner” dedicated to the 101
anniversary of the nationwide leader Heydar Aliyev was held at the Assembly Hall. Ulvi Mehdiyev, the
chairman of the State Agency for Public Service under the President of the Republic of Azerbaijan
(ASAN Service) talked about Heydar Aliyev's honorable life, his struggle for the independence of our
country and the importance of knowing our history.
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Book Review: Atomic Habits
By Koroghlu Rahimli 8Ri Student

The most recent book that | have read is “Atomic habits”
by James Clear. It is a book that is based on a true story of Ll AL Tell e SRR ISR L S
a man who tried to improve his work and his life. The .
changes that he named as ‘atomic habits’ are small Tln)’ Changes’
alterations, but they bring about a lot of good results. Remarkabl_e Results
Explanation of this title “Atomic Habits" is that every small i
decision, action or a habit can help your life to become
better or on the contrary, worse.

The book tells us a story of a man who had a miserable life
and a lot of bad habits. The man was depressed and had
no friends. In the end he understood that he had to
change something so that to improve his life. He took up
new habits and after a short while he had built a lot of
good habits that caused his life to improve. He gained a lot
of friends and he decided to write this book to help them

. L . . =y An Easv & Proven Way
to improve their lives. And it did help, the book s i A .f.’:ﬁ'.'
o il ¢ | ke their i b to Build Good Habits COPIES
encouraged millions or people to make thelir lives better. & Break Bad Ones % som,

| should note that thanks to this book | was able to build
plenty of good habits that are still with me. | strongly
recommend everyone to read this book.

- James Clear




Preschool

Exciting International Children’s Day
By Ms. Adila Aliyeva Head of Preschool Stage

We are thrilled to share with you the joyous
celebration we had at our Preschool in honour
of International Children's Day on April 23rd. On
this special occasion, our preschool was filled
with laughter, fun, and meaningful activities
dedicated to celebrating the uniqueness and
importance of every child. We wanted to take a
moment to recap some of the highlights of the
day.

Our little ones engaged in various creative
workshops where they explored their artistic
talents through painting, crafting, and
storytelling.

It was heartwarming to witness their boundless
creativity and imagination. In line with our
commitment to holistic

learning, we organized educational activities
focusing on themes such as diversity, kindness, and
friendship.

The sunny weather provided the perfect opportunity
for outdoor playtime, where the children enjoyed
games, music, and physical activities.

To add to the festivities, we treated the children to
delicious snacks and treats, making the day even
more memorable for them.

We want to extend our gratitude to all parents for
entrusting us with the privilege of caring for your
precious little ones. Your support and involvement
are invaluable to us, and we look forward to
continuing this journey together.




Book Day

We are excited to share with you the wonderful
celebration of Book Week that took place at our
preschool from April 29th to May 3rd. We kicked
off our Book Week festivities with a delightful
book swap among our students. Each child had
the opportunity to bring a book fromm home and
exchange it with a book from a friend. It was

heartwarming to see the joy on their faces as they

discovered new stories to dive into.

One of the highlights of the week was our
enchanting costume parade! Students came

dressed as their favorite book characters, bringing

to life the magic of storytelling through vibrant
costumes and playful imagination.

Teachers’ Performance in
Assemblies

We are excited to share with you the
enchanting experience we had during our
recent Assembly, where our talented teachers
brought stories to life through captivating
performances. From animated gestures to
expressive voices, our teachers captivated the
audience with their dynamic performances.
We extend our heartfelt gratitude to our
dedicated teachers for their commitment to
making learning a joyful and memorable
experience. Their passion for storytelling not
only entertains but also educates and inspires
our students, leaving a lasting impact on their
journey of discovery and growth. We look
forward to more enriching experiences and
exciting events in the future as we continue to
nurture a love for storytelling and creativity in
our Preschool community.

We wrapped up our Book Week celebration with a
cozy pajamas party, where students arrived dressed in
their comfiest sleepwear. Together, we snuggled up
with blankets and pillows, enjoying bedtime stories
and lullabies that transported us to dreamland. We
are immensely proud of our students for their
enthusiasm and participation throughout Book Week.

Thank you to all parents and staff for your support in
making this celebration a resounding success!




Primary
An encouraging English Week
By Ms. Zulfiya Rasulova Head of Primary Stage

Dear Parents, We are grateful to our teachers for the chance to
engage our students in such creative and
Our school just finished a fun-filled English Week! educational activities.

Students decorated classroom doors, practiced
reading in crazy places, displayed boards, designed The English Week was successful, and we look

potato characters, created story dioramas, learned forward to planning more exciting events in the
how to tell the funniest jokes, and even had a future. Stay tuned for updates and thank you for
competition for the neatest handwriting! being such wonderful and supportive parents!

Family Game Time

We're excited to continue organizing the Family Game Time event at school, providing
opportunities for families to connect and share special moments. Grade 4A and 3B recently
had their turn, and the enthusiasm was palpable!

Students and parents came together for an afternoon of fun-filled activities, strengthening
bonds and creating lasting memories. The joy and laughter were contagious as families
enjoyed various games and challenges together. It was heartwarming to witness the
positive energy and sense of togetherness among everyone present.

Thank you to all the families who participated in making Family Game Time a memorable
experience. Stay tuned for more exciting activities to come!
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Primary Students’ Achiecvements

The primary school students achieved remarkable success at the Robotex final
tournament held in Antalya, Turkey on April 19-20. Among the 5 participating teams, 3
secured first place, while the remaining 2 teams earned second place.

Thank You for Your
Presence at Recent PTC!

A heartfelt thank you to all who attended
our recent Parent-Teacher Conferences!
Your presence made a significant
difference.

Your dedication to your child's education is
remarkable and deeply appreciated.
Together, we're building a strong
foundation for their success.

We would like to kindly remind you that
we have been running in Primary School
“Family Support Time" sessions for the
past few months, and now we are eager to
welcome even more parents to join us.
This dedicated period aims to provide
assistance and foster a supportive
environment for the families of MTK
Primary students.

During these sessions, our team is
available to offer support, answer any
guestions you may have, and collaborate
with you for the benefit of our students.
We believe that strong parent-school
partnerships are essential for the success
of our students, and we value your
involvement in their education journey.
Let's continue working hand in hand to
create the best learning environment for
our students.




Secondary

A memorable English Language Month
By Mr. Atabay Guliyev Head of Secondary Stage

We are delighted to let you know that in April
we celebrated the English Language month full
of vibrant events; both informative and
entertaining. Our students from all streams had
a chance to take part in educational games,
different quizzes, such as Spelling Bee and
Jeopardy, enjoyed the play and the poetry
night.

On 25 April our students performed “The
Botanist Monsieur Jordan and the Sorcerer
Dervish Mastali Shah” (in English), the play
written by distinguished Azerbaijani playwright
M. F. Akhundov.

The producers of the play are our English
teachers Irada Aliyeva and Khadija Jafarova.

Despite being written in 1850, the problem of
the play, i.e., juxtaposition of the new with the
old still remains relevant. This comedy promotes
the ideas of Enlightenment and criticises
ignorance and superstitions. By staging the
well-loved play of our great playwright, our
students showcased the value we attach to our
literary heritage.

The cast of the play: Koroghlu Rahimli (Lord
Hatamkhan), Daniz Taghiyeva (Lady
Shahrabanu), Jasmin Saramanova (Sharafnisa),
Gabil Karimli (Shahbaz), Vagif Hajiyeva
(Monsieur Jordan), Polad Farhad (Mastali Shah),
Aida Zeynalova (Gulchohra), Nazakat Aliyeva
(Hanpari), Madina Rzali (the French girl and the
ogre), Fidan Ibrahimzade (the ogre) and Malak
Mammadova (ogre).

YOU CAN
WATCH
THE PLAY

HERE:




Assembly Dedicated to Victory Day

On May 8th, Mr. Mark David led a stirring Let's honor the past by striving for a peaceful
assembly in honor of Victory Day. Here's a future.
snapshot:

And it should still be-eelebrat

ed...
o= . e

Azerbaijani Soldiers' Valor: We commemorated
the bravery of Azerbaijani soldiers en route to
Balajary Train Station.

Medals of Courage: Reflecting on the o
significance of medals awarded for acts of | M ay
bravery. fagizm tizarinda
Qalaba Giinii

Honoring Hasi Aslanov: Remembering the
heroism of Hasi Aslanov on April 18, 1945.

The assembly concluded with a reflection on the
surrender document signed by key figures,
emphasizing the importance of peace and
cooperation.

Chess Tournament -

The chess tournament dedicated to the
birthday of Great Leader Heydar Aliyev,
organized in our Complex, was successfully
completed. In the tournament, our Primary
and Secondary students of the Complex
showed a real friendly competition, skillfully
using their logical thinking and skills. We
thank all our participating students and wish
the winners good luck in the next
competitions!

Successful Visit to
Karabakh Schools

Recently, a team from MTK visited schools
in Fuzuli and Zangilan in Karabakh as part
of the "Alfa Generation and Beyond" project
to conduct training sessions and
workshops for both students and teachers.
During the visit, our team engaged with
the students and teachers, providing
valuable training and hosting workshops
on the UN's 17 Sustainable Development
Goals, planned for implementation until
2030, and the Convention on the Rights of
the Child. These sessions aimed to enhance
the educational experience and skills of
both students and teachers, fostering a
culture of continuous learning and growth. B




Profile:Meet our College Counslor Ms. Aysel Aliyeva

Interviewed By Mr. Nelson Urrego

NU-Good afternoon Ms. Aysel and thank you very
much for accepting this invitation to have a chat and
help the MTK community to get to know our college
counsellor.

How are you, Ms. Aysel?

AA- Good afternoon, Mr. Nelson. It's my pleasure to
be here and thank you for the invitation. I'm excited
to be interviewed by you to be perfectly honest.

NU-Let's begin from the beginning, where are you
from?

AA- Certainly. I'm originally from Baku and | have
been living here since | was born.

NU-You speak English quite fluently, where did you
learn the language?

AA- Well, | started learning English at school and |
completed my bachelor's degree in English language
at university. | practiced learning English language in
various settings. Besides formal education at school
and university, | actively engaged in conversations
with native speakers, participated in language
exchange programs, and immersed myself in
English-speaking environments through reading
books, watching movies, and listening to music.

NU-How long have you been working at MTK?
AA- | have been working at MTK since last August.

NU- What is the service that the college counselor
office offers to our students?

AA- Well, there are hundreds of universities, and
choosing the right college can be a challenging task.
As a university counselor, | assist students in
researching universities and then narrowing the list
of universities down to focus on. To be more precise,
this involves engaging both students and parents in
discussions to ascertain their academic strengths
and preferences, guide students through the
application process, ensuring they are well-equipped
to pursue their top selections confidently.

NU-Do you enjoy your role?

AA-Definitely! | truly enjoy my role as a university
counselor. Being able to support and guide students
through their academic journey brings me a great
sense of fulfillment.

NU-Where can students find you on the school
campus?
AA- | am in Admission office, on the ground floor.

NU-How did you prepare for your role as the college
counselor?

i II|\

AA- | started by thoroughly researching university
websites, and undergraduate program requirements.
As is obvious, each university has its own set of entry
requirements. Then | joined virtual webinars hosted by
UCAS and various universities. And most importantly, |
periodically visit study fairs and personally meet
university representatives to remain well-informed
about the recent updates and assist students
effectively.

NU-Tell us about the latest university fairs we hosted
at MTK and the fairs that are coming soon.

AA- Thank you for asking. Sure, MTK has recently
hosted a study fair and some prestigious international
university representatives personally met with our
students and provided advice and information about
studying abroad, tuition fees, enrolment procedures.
Additionally, we do expect a visit from Sabanchi
university on 16th of May. Generally, there is expected
to be held an international fair in our complex, with
the participation of 30 universities on October 10.

NU-We definitely hope that our students will take
advantage of such an important service. In the end a
smooth college allocation process will make a
difference and is decisive in the future of our
graduates.

On a more personal level, and to get to know the
person behind the role, is there any book or movie
that has inspired you?

AA- To be honest, | do not like to read novels much, in
fact | almost never do. In last summer, | wanted to try
something different and that was “The Alchemist” by
P.Coelho. The story is about a young shepherd who is
dreaming about finding treasure. | would say this
book is filled with lots of hidden messages. To be
more precise, if we follow our dreams, believe in
ourselves and don't give up on what we believe in, it
will be our destiny.




NU-What attribute(s) of your personality do you feel has(have) helped you to overcome
challenges in life?
AA- | would say staying positive in difficult times and never give up believing myself.

NU-Any message or recommendation for the younger generations to succeed in the life beyond
school?

AA- | would recommend students to study well and focus on their long-term goals. It is the key
to success.

NU-Ms. Aysel, you have been very generous with your time and your kind answers. On behalf of
the MTK community we wish you all the best in your current role and future projects of
extending the career readiness program to earlier levels in the school.

AA- | would like to thank you Mr. Nelson for this interview. Frankly speaking, | was feeling
nervous in the very beginning, but then thanks to you | even forgot about it, now feeling more
relaxed. | am looking forward to upcoming interviews. :)

Our Distinguished Seniors Shine!

Imran
Nasibov

HAS BEEN OFFERED A PLACE AT THE

George
Adil Hand

HAS BEEN OFFERED A PLACE AT THE

£E KING'S COLLEGE LONDON
£E: UNIVERSITY OF MANCHESTER
BN SABANCI UNIVERSITY

Bl BAHCESEHIR UNIVERSITY

1+l EMILY CARR UNIVERSITY OF ART +DESIGN
I+l UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA
I+l SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY

I+] CAPILAND UNIVERSITY

Tips to Overcome Anxiety in Exams
By Leyla Gasimova, 10i student

Exams can cause a lot of stress and anxiety. There are many ways to overcome this.
Here are some tips and tricks to help you get through your exams!

* Prepare early. Start to study weeks or even months before your exams.

* Take breaks. Make sure to take short breaks while studying so you don't get
overwhelmed.

* Stay calm. Deep breaths can help with stress.

* Get enough sleep. Sleep is very important to prevent feeling tired during your exames.
*|If you're feeling overwhelmed make sure to talk to friends or family about it.

* Believe in yourself. You got this!




Our Pecace Garden
By Nuray Bayramova and Suri Huseynova 6i2 Students

Our caring school has provided us with a lively, beautiful and generously green
Peace Garden. In this peaceful and quiet area where relaxing is free, there is also a
shade where class awards such as:

picnics, board games, outside activities, etc... could take place in!

Also, there is a very nice area to watch the football pitch, and the upcoming
matches. The Peace Garden really brings peace into most of our hearts.

We plant colourful flowers and mesmerizing trees to grow our ecosystem and
Peaceful Garden even larger. We have a comfortable sitting area in the middle of
the garden for every fellow student and hardworking teachers to come and rest
while reading their interesting books.

Sometimes we have visitors that come to our garden like cats, birds and
butterfly’s. Most of our students enjoy the peace garden since its just like its name;
"PEACE GARDEN.” We hope this newsletter could improve your good feelings
towards the Peace Garden.

Please see our school community’s appreciation for this Peace Garden in the
following video:

YOU CAN WATCH
THE VIDEO HERE:




MTK Let’s Talk About...Decomposition
By Leyla Mammadova and Bella
Bulbul 6il Students

The compost bin at MTK. Lets talk about decomposition. Our
school administrators and science teachers Miss Blake, Miss
Gumru and Miss Devon are a part of this project.

Our school organised a compost bin to help earth be clean
and beautiful. If you throw away food in a trash can then in
many situations it end up in the garbage dump. But in many
parts of the world garbage is separated into groups like
plastic, glass and decomposable condiments. If you are
interested in helping earth in some way try making your own
compost.If you want to make a compost container yourself.
You will need a moist and not very hot place and put the
leftovers there every day after eating. And it is better to do this
outside as there may be an unpleasant smell.

A Band Review: My Chemical Romance
By Duru Asiliskender 8i2 Student

You might have heard about them, or you might not have. You might not have recognized their
name, but you have indubitably heard at least one of their songs.

Formed in New Jersey in 2001 as a rock band, they originally debuted with four members: vocalist
Gerard Way; bassist Mikey Way; former drummer Matt Pelissier, and lead guitarist Ray Toro,
afterwards joined by the rhythm guitarist Frank lero. The band’s bassist Mikey came up with the
band’s name after he saw a book called ‘Ecstasy: Three Tales of Chemical Romance’ while working
in a Barnes & Noble shop.

Their debut record, ‘| Brought You My Bullets, You Brought Me Your Love' was released only ten
months after their formation. This album’s vocals have a more raw and hardcore sound to it, as
Gerard Way was suffering from physical and mental health problems during the recording.

The band, which started as a small and unknown band playing tiny gigs in basements, quickly rose
to popularity in 2004 with their second album ‘Three Cheers for Sweet Revenge.’ This album’s edgy
and unique themes deemed it one of the most iconic albums of the year. With their newfound
popularity in the alternative rock scene, they got to play in the well-known touring music festival
‘Warped Tour’ in the summers of 2004 and 2005.

Gaining more followers from their concerts, they released their third and most successful album of
all time, ‘The Black Parade’ in 2006. This record includes recognizable tracks, such as: “Welcome to
the Black Parade, ‘Famous Last Words,' and ‘Teenagers.’ As a concept album, The Black Parade’s
story is encapsulating, touching on the topics of loss, tragedy, diseases, acceptance, and afterlife.
MCR instantaneously gained a resolute fanbase following the release of this record.

Four years after The Black Parade, the band released their finale album, ‘Danger Days: The True
Lives of the Fabulous Killjoys,” also referred to as ‘Danger Days.’ This album was not very well
received within the community, as it displayed a softer, more pop-like genre than the rest of their
albums. Nevertheless, the album still holds a special place in many fans’ hearts with its colorful
aesthetic and alluring story and characters.

No matter what you may think about this band, it is undeniable that they've had a huge impact on
the music industry in the 2000s and have helped lots of people to feel confident with the relatable
feelings they were able to exhibit with their lyric writing and story-telling.




Heads UP Parents and Students!

Preschool:

Exciting Field Trip Announcement: Visit to Heydar Aliyev Museum for Transition Group Children!

We will learn about the life and contributions of Heydar Aliyev as part of our Social Studies curriculum.
The Heydar Aliyev Museum offers a fascinating glimpse into the life and legacy of Heydar Aliyev, a
prominent figure in Azerbaijani history. During the visit, our students will explore various exhibits,
artifacts, and interactive displays that showcase his life, achievements, and the historical context of his
era.

Primary

The primary school end-of-semester assessments, taking place from May 22nd to June 7th.

These assessments play a vital role in measuring your child's learning throughout the semester.

To ensure clarity and preparedness, your child's Homeroom Teacher will soon provide comprehensive
details about the assessments, covering the schedule, formats, and specific guidelines. Stay tuned for
these updates, and don't hesitate to reach out to your child's teacher if you have any questions.

We are excited to announce the upcoming Open Days at our primary school, starting from May 20.
These Open Days present a wonderful opportunity for you to immerse yourself in the vibrant
atmosphere of our school community and gain deeper insights into your child's educational journey.

To ensure you're well-prepared and informed for these enriching events, detailed information about the
Open Days will be shared with you soon. We look forward to welcoming you and sharing the joy of
learning with our school community.

Secondary:

May 15th: Talking Doll Performance: Under the guidance of Ms. Shahrin, homeroom teacher, our
Grade 6i2 students will be showcasing their talent on stage with a performance of "Talking Doll" by
Abdulla Shaig during our assembly. We invite all parents to witness this wonderful display of
creativity and teamwork.

May 22nd: Azerbaijani Cinematography Event: Get ready to immerse yourself in the captivating world
of Azerbaijani cinematography! This event will be delivered by Ms. Gunay and her Grade 6i3 students.
Experience the rich tapestry of Azerbaijani culture and storytelling prowess through an evening of
filmm and exploration.

One-on-One Meetings for Grade 8 and Grade 10 Parents: We would like to inform you that we will
be hosting one-on-one meetings with Grade 8 and Grade 10 parents to discuss their children's IGCSE
and Advanced Level subject choices.

2026 IGCSE Options Booklet.pdf
2025-2026 AS_Al evel Options Booklet.pdf

The Duke of Edinburg Award is in the process of exploration and implementation in Secondary...stay
tuned for more information soon.

The Science Fair will take place on May 30th and 3lst.
Secondary stage macro exams will run from 27.05.2024 to 07.06.2024.

Parent Teacher Conferences will held from 10.06.2024 to 14.06.2024.



https://mtkedu-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/atabay_guliyev_mtk_edu_az/Ec1y1FHVarJOikJcqmgjD38BsehLKpcSQ4z82DAHYeEshg?e=gtzm71
https://mtkedu-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/atabay_guliyev_mtk_edu_az/EalavBmNuplOteWl8IGUbHEBB0hzqpZGvuTQ4dlZqOE1wA?e=rUwEa0

Upcoming initiatives at MTh

As a successful academic year is about to finish, the MTK leadership team, teachers and
administrative staff continue to work tiressly to keep cultivating meaningful learning experiences.
The school is paving the way to undertake rigorous accreditation processes with prestigious
organizations like the Council of International Schools.

We aim to strenghen our safeguard and child protection policies and to articulate a sound
curriculum that develops intelectual challenges, global awareness and skills for the 21st century.
Our strategic plan 2026 is devoted to align our systems and practices with the most rigorous
international standards.

We are deeply convinced on the importance to work collaboratively with our families. A supportive
partnership with a formally established MTK Parent Association and Alumnii Association are
desirable and parents and graduates are cordially invited to propose and lead ideas to set this
initiative in motion. Please contact the school principal: nelson.urrego@mtk.edu.az.

Jook sy

And thank you very much to our contributors in the editorial comittee for
their hard work and dedication:

Ms. Adila Aliyeva Head of Preschool
Ms. Zulfiya Rasulova Head of Primary
Mr. Atabay Guliyev Head of Secondary
Ms. Khadija Jafarova English Subject Coordinator
Ms. Aysel Aliyeva College Counsellor
Mr. Nelson Urrego School Principal
Nargiz Taghiyeva 7i2 student
Koroghlu Rahimli 7i2 student
Leyla Gasimova 10i student
Nuray Bayramova 6i2 student
Suri Huseynova 6i2 student
Leyla Mammadova 6il Student
Bella Bulbul 6i1 Student
Duru Asiliskender 8i2 Student

A million thanks to Ms. Aygun Mikaiylova our Executive Director and Mr.
Tural Abbasov our Head of Operations for their vote of confidence and
remarkable support!




